

July 20, 1984

Professor Rebekka Struik Department of Mathematics University of Colorado Boulder, Colorado

Dear Professor Struik:

The regional MAA meeting dates are firm and set for March 29 and 30, 1985. You should also inform the person who accepts our invitation to make their air reservations early as Casper flights from Denver are often full.

The Wyoming Higher Education Mathematics teachers have scheduled their meeting as a joint effort with the regional MAA in 1985.

Bill Guenther from the U of Wyoming has expressed an interest in having a statistics emphasis at this meeting.

I hope those bits of information help you in your planning.

Sincerely,

Allan Skillman

allan Skillman

cc David Ballew